
Appointment to Family Council

     The Government announced today (December 30) the appointment of two
young members to the Family Council through the Member Self-recommendation
Scheme for Youth for a term from January 1, 2022, to March 31, 2023. The two
new members are Mr Solomon Wong Bing-kin and Mr Cheung Pok-man. Mr Wong holds
a Master of Science Degree in Gerontology and works as a programme manager of
a philanthropic organisation. Mr Cheung holds a Bachelor of Laws Degree and
Postgraduate Certificate in Laws, and is a practising solicitor in Hong Kong.

     Since its establishment in 2007, the Council has served as a cross-
sector and cross-bureau platform for examining family-related policies and
promoting a culture of loving families in the community. The Council
comprises official members, non-official members from various backgrounds, as
well as the Chairpersons of the Elderly Commission and the Women's
Commission, and the Vice-Chairperson of the Youth Development Commission as
ex-officio members.
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